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From: Stephen Thorpe
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:26:19 PM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: Kelly Grams
Cc: TPUC DocketRoom; David Foster; Earl Taylor
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Letter of TPUC Jurisdiction

Mrs., Grams,

Likewise it was a pleasure, thank you for your attention on this and contact information.

Sincerely,

Stephen Thorpe, CEO
Aeneas Internet & Telephone
(O) 731.554.9200 | http://aeneas.com

From: Kelly Grams <Kelly.Grams@tn.gov>
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 4:10 PM
To: Stephen Thorpe <sthorpe@corp.aeneas.com>
Cc: TPUC DocketRoom <TPUC.DocketRoom@tn.gov>, David Foster <David.Foster@tn.gov>,
Earl Taylor <Earl.Taylor@tn.gov>
Subject: Letter of TPUC Jurisdiction

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr. Thorpe,

It was very nice to speak with you today concerning Aeneas’ petition, which was filed in Commission
Docket No. 21-00002 on January 5, 2021.  As we discussed, please see the attached letter confirming
that the agency does not have jurisdiction over internet broadband.  Please contact me with any
questions or concerns.  Thank you.

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on January 12, 2021 at 4:26 p.m.
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Kelly Cashman Grams | General Counsel
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
Andrew Jackson State Office Building, 4th Floor
502 Deaderick Street, Nashville TN 37064
p. 615-770-6856
kelly.grams@tn.gov
tn.gov/tpuc
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